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Member    Guest 
 
Date _______  Time: 9:30am  
 
This information will not be shared with any 3rd party 
outside of NW 

(Please print clearly) 
Name(s): _____________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip:_______________________ 
 
Home Phone: _________________________ 
 
Work/Cell Phone:______________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________  
  
 
Guest, 
Please drop this card in the offering plate as it 
passes by. Thank you for joining us today! 
 
Guest of ________________________                            

 Member elsewhere  

 VOA 
 
Have you worshipped with us before?           

yes no 
 

- - - - -59    
-  

 
CHECK ALL THAT APPLY: 
 

Just moved to the area 
Looking for a church home 
Looking for help on my journey to God 
Need help to get back on track with God 
Questions about membership 
Desire Baptism 
Desire to visit with: 

 __Elder__Minister__Counselor  

Welcome Card 

Welcome! 
 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  
Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 
church family, then please let us know as we would love to 
meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 
has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     
We are so glad you’re here! 

August 22, 2021 

Sometimes it’s hard to receive and give forgiveness. We study and  re-
flect on the Lord’s Prayer to change our prayer lives to make them 
more consistent with the character of God. It can be hard to forgive 

people who don’t deserve it. Yet, Jesus teaches that our own                        
forgiveness from God depends on our forgiving others. What does that 

mean? How can we forgive when folks continue to abuse us or take 
advantage of us? Is it godly to require others to “deserve” our                     

forgiveness? Can genuine forgiveness have boundaries? Today we will 
be thinking together about these hard questions during worship. 

Service Times 
 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
 

Prayer Requests: 
 

 Dana Lopez—Had COVID early in the pandemic and continues to suffer 
serious, long term symptoms. She is undergoing comprehensive testing to 
find diagnoses and treatments. She is unable to work as a registered nurse 
case manager. Dana asks that as many as possible pray for her. 

 Bill Harris—Let us continue to pray for his recovery, specifically for            
cognitive and physical recovery and for the entire family, coping mentally 
and spiritually. 

 Pat Massey—In Methodist Hospital, in ICU, but is expected to be released 
to rehab. Pray for continued recovery, healing and for the immediate              
family during this time. 

 David Ward—From Christian Village has COVID and is asking for the 
prayers of the church. 

 Orlando Cordova—Missionary that NW supports in Veracruz, MX. He, his 
wife Nora, and their daughter Sildanny appear to be recovering but Nora is 
still experiencing low oxygen and has lost her eyesight. They need prayers 
for healing. 

 Louis—Friend of Twila’s sister, was traveling and admitted to the hospital 
in GA fighting for his life from COVID. He was placed on a vent last week 
and later had a heart attack due to COVID. He is currently holding his own, 
not any better but not worse. Please be praying for his recovery and for his 
family as they are away from him. He has two young kiddos and a wife 
that need him. Thank you for your prayers on his behalf. 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

September 4th—All women ages 18—108 are invited for 
Breakfast and Games at 9:00am in the Fellowship Hall.                  
Breakfast will be provided. Come and have some fun! 

Tuesday Ladies Class Begins Soon 
 

We will begin Ladies Bible Class on Tuesday, September 7th                          
at 10:30am in the Fellowship Hall. Brenda Key will be teaching                     
for us again this year and we look forward to that. We will be              

using the book TWELVE EXTRAORDINARY WOMEN by                                  
John MacArthur. Books are available for purchase,                                

see Brenda Key.  



Child’s Name        Birthday (mo/day/yr) 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to receive more  
information about: 

 
Celebrate Recovery 
Children’s Ministry (birth-5th grade) 
Christian Village (Senior Adult Ministry) 
College Age 
Discovering NorthWest  

    (orientation class) 
Hope Lives (Recovery Ministry) 
I want to talk about recovery issues 
JAFF (Joy After Fifty-Five) 
NorthWest Counseling Center 
R&B Groups (Relationship & Bible) 
Small Groups 
Divorce Care 
WINGS (Women IN God’s Service) 

Women’s Bible Study 
Young Couples 
Youth Ministry (6th-12th Grade) 

 
 
 
 
Questions/Comments/Prayer Requests  

Public  Shepherds & Ministers Only   

Confidential/Shepherds Only  

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

COVID Update 
 

Some of our church family have recently been exposed to COVID- 

19.  Five have contracted the infection.  As of today, all five are                               

recovering and following quarantine guidelines, along with 

their families.  By the way, if you see Casey and Ashley Lankford out 

and about in a week or so, be assured they are recovered and safe to 

be around.  For now, they are still symptomatic and recovering at home. 
 

We are not changing any guidelines for attendance at in person church 

activities at this time, but thought it would be helpful to refresh our  

memories.   
 

1. If exposed to an infected person, you must quarantine.  A negative 

test not earlier than the 5th day after exposure will allow you to                      

return to church activities after the 7th day, or you may be                              

quarantined for 14 days without a test.  This assumes the exposed 

person does not show any symptoms of COVID-19. 

2. For church activities, if you become sick, please stay away until the 

7th day after symptoms are gone.  This could be more stringent   

than the CDC guidelines, but it is consistent with them. 

3. If you feel sick, please do not come to church activities in person 

(most important). 

4. We will continue to have a "mask required" section in the auditorium 

(next to the baptistery).  Masks are optional elsewhere. 
 

Your leadership team is reviewing our situation almost daily, and we      

discuss it each weekly meeting.  If you have concerns or questions, 

please ask one of the elders. 
 

To limit exposure times, we are also reemphasizing limiting worship  

and classes to 45 minutes each. 
 

For the Elders and Ministers—Chuck Morris 

TODAY  
 

 

 

 

Ed & Carolyn Cale 


